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Dear Parents/Carers, 

Within our R.E. topic in Year 5, the children are going to be exploring the question ‘What 

is it like to be a Muslim in Britain today?’. To support with this learning, we have chosen to 

visit Piety Mosque. This will be a great opportunity for the children to visit a mosque to 

see how they worship and also to understand what key beliefs Muslims have. 

Our trip will take place on Monday 6th November. Both classes will leave school at 

around 12.30pm and will return to school ready to be collected at normal home time. To 

make sure we can arrive to the mosque on time, we request that school dinners choose 

a lunch from below. There is no cost for this trip.  

Please ensure your child wears their school uniform but has sensible shoes for walking 

and brings a waterproof jacket. 

Please could you complete and return the form below by Wednesday 1st November to 

inform us of your consent and to order lunches. 

Thank you for your continued support.                                                                                                                                                                 

Miss Cusack, Mrs Chadwick and Miss Yelland - The Year 5 Team 

_________________________________________________________________________________ 

Please delete as appropriate. 

I give consent/do not give consent for my child to attend the Piety Mosque on Monday 

6th November.  

Name of child: …………………………………………………………………….. 

Parent/Carer’s Signature: ……………………………………………………………. 

If your child is entitled to a free school meal, please tick one of the following lunch 

choices. 

ham        cheese             tuna 
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